

August 9, 2022

Town of Randolph, MA

Attn: Mr. William Alexopoulos

President and Member-at-Large

Town Council

41 South Main Street

2nd floor, Town Hall

Randolph, MA 02368

Dear Mr. Alexopoulos:

Please allow me to introduce ourselves. HollandTrotta, Inc. has been commissioned to move forward with the proposed Burger King project located at 106 Mazzeo Drive in your township. APD Engineering and Architecture, from this point forward, will no longer be associated with this development including, but not limited to approvals and/or design.

In the spirit of moving forward, we have discussed with our client the best ways to make the project successful for both the Township, future customers, and Client which would entail some additional time to create a better site layout and circulation for the proposed development. This process will unfortunately cause a slight delay beyond the previously scheduled August 22nd, 2022 (Zoom) meeting.

That being said, and pursuant to my phone conversation with Christine Griffin, Town Attorney, on the afternoon of August 4th, 2022, we are kindly requesting a continuance of the project until the October 3<sup>rd</sup>, 2022 Town Council meeting.

Please feel free to contact me with any questions and/or concerns you may have with this project or current request.

Sincerely:

Ray

R.F. Trotta the HollandTrotta project 277 Alexander Street Suite 210 Rochester, NY 14607 Ray@htprojectsolutions.com (585) 703-6562 Cell (716) 507-8741 Office

**CC:** Christine M. Griffin

Stephen LaFond, JSC Management Group, LLC